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October 17, 2017 

Re: Hunger Doesn’t Stop! Thanksgiving Food Drive  
Deadline: November 13, 2017  

  
Dear Corporate Sponsor, 
  
I am writing to you today requesting your support in our 2017 Thanksgiving food drive reaching 
underprivileged children in Clifton, NJ. Your support will help us provide a complete Thanksgiving 
meal to the families in need, in our schools.  
 
Schools in Clifton provide thousands of students with breakfast, lunch and dinner, during the school 
year through the Free/Reduced School Meal Program and the Minds in Motion Program. 
Unfortunately, many families are dependant on these programs to feed their kids everyday. In today’s 
tough economy many families are having a harder time feeding their children.  We would like to 
provide a meal that brings the family together during Thanksgiving.    
 
You can help us meet this need by sponsoring families with a monetary donation that will be used 
to purchase the necessary items on your behalf. The cost for one (1) family is $70.  Our goal is to 
feed 20 families.     
Or  
By donating non-perishable Thanksgiving items such as: a turkey, stuffing, canned vegetables, 
rice, dry potatoes, desserts, etc.   
 
Your cash or check donation is tax exempt and will help purchase food items needed to help stock the 
School Pantry throughout the school year.   By becoming a corporate sponsor your organization will 
be included in all media including; website, press releases and social media.   
 
The School Pantry is a ministry of Power of One Outreach Ministries, providing underprivileged 
children with basic needs during his/her school year. We work closely with principals, teachers and 
counselors of our schools and have become a bridge between the teacher and student by providing the 
student the supplies they need to succeed during the year.    
 
Should you need more information to process this request, please feel free to contact me Kim 
Castellano at 201-328-2326.   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to inform you about our outreach project and I look forward to 
hearing from you soon.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kim Castellano, Mission Director 
Power of One Coaching and Outreach Ministries, Inc.   
Tax Exempt # 45-3553999  


